From: Megan Mrozek [mailto:megan@daneclimateresource.org]

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 12:21 PM

To: <a href="mailto:ledell.zellers@gmail.com">ledell.zellers@gmail.com</a>

**Subject:** Updates to the stormwater ordinance

Dear Ledell Zellers, Good afternoon!

My name is Megan Mrozek, and I am a resident of Madison's 12th District. I am a supporter of 350 Madison's Community Climate Solutions Team.

I am writing to communicate that I support the updates to the stormwater ordinance, as proposed by City Engineering staff at the May 18 Plan Commission meeting. These updates will help our community be resilient in the face of a changing climate. Thanks for reading,

Megan Mrozek